





School Road Earith Huntingdon Cambs PE28 3QB

Tel: 01487 841868

Email:

office@earith.cambs.sch.uk

Website:

www.earith.cambs.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mr T Abbs

Important: Action Required

Dear Year R Parents,

Children in Year R will be split between two classes next year as Year 1s. This has to happen due to cohort numbers.

Please read this important letter which further explains:

Class Structure Year R-2 - Sept 2024.pdf (schudio.com)

Please reply to the survey (link within letter) once you have read the letter so you fully understand what this will look like.

The deadline has been extended to 5pm on Tuesday 11th June to allow extra time for you to do this.

If we do not receive your response by the extended deadline, we will assume this means you are impartial/trust us, as always, to act in the best interests of your child.

Please ignore this if you responded by the original deadline.

Thank You for your ongoing support.

Mr Abbs Head Teacher